
CALL FOR COLORED PENCIL ARTISTS 

The Colored Pencil Society of America 
Phoenix Chapter Exhibition 

WHERE
Shemer Art Center 
5005 E. Camelback Rd. 
Phoenix, AZ 85018 

WHEN
May 22 thru July 11, 2024 

IMPORTANT DATES 

• April 19, 2024 - Entry Deadline

• May 17, 2024 - Drop off art at the Shemer Art Center (1-4 pm)

• May 23, 2024 - Reception (6-8 pm)

• July 11, 2024 - Art Pick Up (3-6 pm)

SHOW GUIDELINES 

• Two original works of art (5’ height and 4’ width or smaller) will be accepted from each artist 
unless more pieces are needed.

• Art should not be more then 3 years old.

• Art should not have been previously shown in a Chapter 212 exhibit EXCEPT for the 10” x 10” 
cradleboard group project and the FULL exhibit from the Ironwood Gallery. 

• Your artwork must use colored pencil as the primary medium, although mixed media pieces are 
welcomed.

• Art framed under glass use museum-quality, plexiglass or single-strength glass (no non-glare).



• Your piece must be ready to hang with hanging wire only. Sawtooth hangers or other hanging
mechanisms are not allowed. Make sure that your wire is attached to the upper 1/3 area of the
frame and the wire is taut so that it hangs flush with the wall.

• All work must be delivered to the museum in insulated art carriers (see our website
www.cpsa212-arizona.org  for instructions on how to make them).

• Insert a document with the image of the work and title into the clear plastic sleeve on the front of
the carrier. A label with your name and title MUST be on the back in the upper right corner of
each piece of art.

• Please provide the following information by April 19, 2024, for the complete list of work for the
gallery. The museum takes a 30% commission on sales, so price your work accordingly.

Email Virginia Carroll at vcarroll42g@gmail.com


Artist name: 

Title: 

Medium: 

Price: 

Artist contact information (phone): 

Submit a 300 DPI high resolution jpg image of each art piece.


The Shemer Art Center will have the final artwork selected 2 weeks before the drop off, which is May 
3, 2024. 

http://www.cpsa212-arizona.org
mailto:barbaradahlstedt@gmail.com



